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VICEPRESIDENCIA ARTISTICA
Havana, Monday 11, 2010

To:

Seth Panitch

Departament of Theater and Dance
College of Arts and Sciences
University of Alabama

Our institution is pleased to invite you to the next edition of the National Theater Festival in
Camagliey, to be held from May 29 to June 5 of this year. This is a great opportunity to get a wide
view of the contemporary Cuban theater because this event brings together our most significant
plays in the recent years. In this festival we would like to organize an acting workshop conducted
by you. This invitation gives continuity to the series of academic exchanges that our institutions
have been making with many good results

Our institution in order to facilitate this exchange would take care of the following arrangements:
- Accomodation in Camaguey during the Festival
- Per Diem allowance for food expenses in Camagtiey during the Festival

- Roud Trip transportation from Havana to Camagtey
- Visa Tramits

Waiting for your kind response, cordially,
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Barbara Rivero Sanchez
Vicepresidenta
Consejo Nacional de Artes Escénicas



